
PPS Parents:  
 
This is Holly McNider from Prattville Primary School.  I would like to share a few reminders: 

 
 Students and staff will continue focusing on Habit #2 this week, begin with the 

end in mind.  We will focus on how important it is to know what you want before 
you do it.  

 Our 2nd graders will be traveling to the YMCA this week for their water safety 
lessons.  Please make sure to send extra clothes with your child on their 
assigned day. 

 We will be focusing on the accelerator reader reading program this week.  All first 
and second graders will participate in this reading program where they are able 
to read library books and then take online comprehension tests and earn points.  
All students who meet our school goals will be rewarded with incentives 
throughout the school year.  

 On Friday this week will celebrate a PPS spirit day.  It will be apple day and we 
encourage all students to wear their favorite apple attire or dress like Johnny 
Appleseed.  Another idea for PPS spirit day is to wear your PPS school shirt. 

 Our Friday special snack this week will be slushies, a student favorite.  Slushies 
will be $1 each.  

 Currently, Autauga County Schools are encouraging all students, staff, and 
visitors to wear a mask.  However, please understand that this is a fluid situation 
and decisions continue to be adjusted to keep everyone safe. We are now 
conducting contact tracing when needed and if your student wears a mask 
correctly and consistently, they will be less likely to be required to self isolate if 
they are determined to be exposed. Always contact our school nurse with any 
Covid 19 questions or concerns.  

 Thank you for your support.  
 


